15" October 2022

To whom it may concern,

7 St Chad's Ave, Chatburn, Clitheroe
BB7 4AN, have shared their plans with us for a proposed extension at
the back of their property.

We are at from them. Our only concern

e —
would've been if they had a window (Il ENEEGEGEEE s this is

not the case, we have no objection to what they are proposing. We
support it as it would also give us more privacy in

Yours faithfully,




